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Al Ain University Students Visit the Behavioral Sciences Division

The Deanship of Students Affairs at Al Ain University of Science and Technology, based in Abu
Dhabi, in cooperation with Mrs Rasha Sadeeq, a faculty member in the university, organized a

student visit to the BSD AT Sheikh Khalifa Medical City, where the aim of this visit is to
familiarize students with the wing sections and what kind of services the patients receive. The

students have visited the psychiatric, addiction and forensic departments as well as a new
section for psychiatric and pediatric cases transferred by the schools and the division of

addiction has two mandatory sections: the police and the optional sections.
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